
OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 
PAY TRANSPARENCY UPDATE: 
ADDITIONAL STATE LAWS TAKE 
EFFECT SOON

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com or contact webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. If you have questions about  
the availability of CLE credits, please email cle@ogletree.com. To request an accommodation for a 
disability, please email accessibility@ogletree.com as soon as possible.

DESCRIPTION
Join us for an insightful webinar on the ever-
evolving landscape of pay transparency laws 
across the United States. The webinar will 
focus on the current requirements in New York, 
Illinois, Colorado, Oregon, and beyond. Learn 
about the key requirements for job postings 
and promotional opportunities, as well as how 
to stay compliant with the new laws that will 
take effect in 2025. This is a great opportunity 
to stay ahead of the curve and prepare for pay 
transparency laws in Minnesota, Massachusetts, 
Vermont, and more.

SPEAKERS 
Cameron W. Ellis (Atlanta)
Kristi S. Nelson Foy (Milwaukee)
Lisa England, Moderator

DATE
Wednesday, November 20, 2024

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins clients  


